
I urge you to stand in support of HB 4075 which will eliminate coyote killing contests in Oregon. Coyotes 
are a valuable resource in the ecologic community in that they help control destructive populations of 
ground squirrels. Here in eastern Oregon the squirrels cause a lot of damage to hay crops and a natural 
predator like the coyote is of great value in controlling them. 
Please support HB 4075. 
 
Thank you, 
Bruce Reininger 
Enterprise, OR 
 


